Geneva Healthcare.

POSITIONING PRODUCTS

Subject: COVID-19 Update
Date: March 24, 2020

We wanted to assure our customers that Geneva Enterprises will continue to conduct
business through the COVID-19 crisis as an “Essential Business or Operation” as defined
by the Wisconsin State executive order.

We recognize that our products are often crucial for patient care and safety in the
healthcare industry and are grateful to be able to continue to manufacture and ship our
foam positioners as orders are received.

Our employees and customers health and well-being are our first priority and we will
continue to conduct rigorous cleaning and disinfection processes throughout our facility. If
you would like any detailed information about this process, please contact our office.

Please continue to review our website or contact customer service for any of your product
needs.

We are confident that together we can see it through.

Warm regards,

Deanna Vlach

President
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